
Dear Chair McLain and members of the House Transportation Policy Committee, 

  

I'm writing to ask for your support of HB 4092 

My name is Glennys Smith  I’ve worked at the Aurora Airport as a bookkeeper for 14 years. 
Thousands of jobs depend on the success of the airport. 

 
  

  

Sincerely, 

Glennys Smith 

 


